Office of Hon Amy Adams

Member of Parliament for Selwyn
Minister of Justice

Minister for Courts
Minister of Broadcasting

29 APR 2015 Minister for Communications

J Sullivan
fyi-request-2617-39190d4a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Sullivan
Official Information Act 1982 request

Thank you for your correspondence of 16 April 2015 requesting, under the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA):

copies of any and all relevant correspondence by or on behalf of the Minister,
their office and officials, concerning negotiations and discussions with
parliamentary parties, regarding the implementation of the recommendations
provided to the Minister of Justice in the 29th October 2012 Report of the
Electoral Commission on the review of the MMP voting system.

Inclusive of any responses received, or representations made to, or by, or on
behalf of, any representative of a parliamentary political party or their staff
regarding the implementation of any or all of the report’s recommendations.

| have interpreted this as relating to the period for which | have been Minister of Justice.
There has been no such correspondence regarding the recommendations of the review
of MMP or the implementation.

Your request is therefore refused under section 18(e) of the OIA as the documents
alleged to contain the information do not exist.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to complain to the Ombudsman about
the decisions made in relation to your request.

Yoursg sincegrely

Hon Amy Adams
Minister of Justice

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6831 Facsimile 64 4 817 6531



